
The Alaska Fish & Game emergency request to adopt the Mulchatna bear control program is wrong, 
please do not adopt it.  I oppose the States RC009 (emergency regulation) because this is NOT an 
emergency and this bear program was already found to be unlawful. Nothing has changed since the 
ruling was found to be unlawful and the State has not assessed the impact to bears. The public should 
be notified and they are trying to illegally go around the process.  Do not allow this cruel and illegal 
program to continue this year.  Thank you, 

Sandra Valentine Opposition to RC009 RC156
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